
It has been a very busy Spring Term and start to the Summer Term for 
the Scarborough Teaching Alliance with training events, guest speakers 
and a wide range of local networks both new and old.  
 
In this newsletter, we will highlight the successes of the Spring Term and 
look forward to the events and CPD opportunities available in the 
Summer Term and beyond. 
 
If you would like more details on all that we offer, please visit our website 
at www.scarboroughteachingalliance.co.uk   

The latest inspirational speaker to visit the Yorkshire 
Coast was Tom Sherrington who delivered a 
keynote address to colleagues from local primary 
and secondary schools. Tom was well received by 
attendees and colleagues enjoyed receiving a copy 
of his book the Learning Rainforest to take away.  

Anna Ephgrave’s “Planning in the Moment” session brought together 

Early Years practitioners from the local area for a day of inspiring      

training. 

 The Accelerate Programme, in partnership with Education            
Development Trust and the Chartered College of Teaching, has 
proved popular. We are really excited to be able to support this 4-
term programme for local Early Career Teachers.   

 The Secondary Maths Network took place at Scarborough Sixth 
Form College with 25 local maths teachers joining together to        
collaborate and share ideas. 

“From reading several of Anna's book, it was 

such an exciting opportunity to meet her.  

She is so passionate about children and their 

learning experiences that this has refreshed 

my own outlook within our setting.  The    

children are now encouraged to develop their 

independence and risk taking.  We as adults 

have also been reassessing our role within 

play.” - Attendee 

HIGHLIGHTS FROM THE SPRING TERM 

SUMMER 2019 NEWSLETTER 
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UP AND COMING CPD OPPORTUNITIES  
Session Date Time Venue Cost to STA 

members, per 

person 

Cost to non-

members, 

per person 

Jadadao – Move With 

Us 

18/06/2019 9.30am-

12pm 

Childhaven 

Nursery 

School 

£55 £55 

RQT Network 18/06/2019 4.00pm-

5.30pm 

Newby 

School 

3 free places,  

additional places 

£10 

£50 

Challenging 

Conversations (Sue 

McGinn)    

20/06/2019 9.30am-

12.00pm 

Newby 

School 

£65 (Book together 

with the Holding 

People to Account 

Course for £100)  

£75 

Holding People to 

Account (Sue McGinn)

  

20/06/2019 12.30pm—

3.00pm 

Newby 

School 

£65 (Book together 

with the Challenging 

Conversations 

Course for £100)  

£75 

SEND Network 20/06/2019 4.00pm-

5.30pm 

Newby 

School 

3 free places,  

additional places 

£10 

£50 

EYFS Pedagogical  

Exchange 

25/06/2019 4.00pm-

5.30pm 

Gladstone 

Road 

Primary 

School 

3 free places,            

additional places 

£10 

£50 

Music Network 27/06/2019 4.00pm-

5.30pm 

Wheatcroft 

School 

3 free places,             

additional places 

£10 

£50 

Andy Buck: Leadership 

Matters (for Middle and 

Senior leaders) 

28/06/2019 9.00am— 

3.00pm 

Scalby 

School 

Free Free 

Secondary Maths         

Network 

01/07/2019 4.00pm—

5.30pm 

Scarborough 

Sixth Form 

College 

Free Free 

Secondary Coastal 

Science Network 

01/07/2019 4.00pm—

5.00pm 

Refreshments 

from 3.45pm 

George 

Pindar 

School 

Free Free 

PSHE Network 03/07/2019 4.00pm-

5.30pm 

Newby 

School 

3 free places,             

additional places 

£10 

£50 

Paediatric First Aid 09/07/2019 9.00am-

3.30pm 

Newby 

School 

£85.00 £110 

To book a place on any of the above networks or CPD opportunities, please 

email Natalie Moore: scarboroughteachingalliance@childhaven.n-yorks.sch.uk  

mailto:scarboroughteachingalliance@childhaven.n-yorks.sch.uk


The Scarborough Teaching Alliance is delighted to offer its members    

access to the new Research and Professional Development Library 

based at Newby and Scalby Primary School in the Alliance Training Hub.  

The aim of this library is to provide local colleagues with an opportunity 

to borrow a selection of texts recommended by peers to support their 

professional learning.  

To find out more information about how the library works and the current 
catalogue, please visit the website at 
www.scarborougteachingalliance.co.uk/professional-development/library/   
 or email Charlotte Thickett at c.thickett@scalbyschool.org.uk  

“Thanks to the Scarborough Teaching Alliance 
lending library I have been able to determine 
whether or not Mary Myatt's book is useful to us 
in developing our curriculum before I recommend 
it to others. It is and I would!” 

Quote from Chris Kirkham-Knowles—Headteacher at Newby 
and Scalby Primary School 

New! - The Research and Professional             

Development Library 

https://www.scarboroughteachingalliance.co.uk/professional-development/library/
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Remember to contact the Scarborough Teaching Alliance regarding    

programmes beginning in the Autumn Term to book places in advance 

including:  

 The NQT Programme 

 HLTA programme 

Email Natalie Moore, Alliance Administrator, at                              

scarboroughteachingalliance@childhaven.n-yorks.sch.uk to        

enquire about 2019/2020 CPD opportunities 

UP AND COMING CPD NEXT ACADEMIC YEAR 

Places are FREE (funded through the Teaching School) but      

limited, so book early to avoid disappointment  

For more information or bookings contact Charlotte Thickett via 

email at c.thickett@scalbyschool.org.uk or by phone 01723 

Andy Buck: Leadership Matters 
Date: 28th June 2019 

Time: 9.00am—3.00pm 

Venue: Scalby School,  Fieldstead Crescent, 

Scarborough, YO12 6TH 

Session for Middle and Senior Leaders 

ENGAGEMENT.    MOTIVATION.   THINKING. 

Thank you to everyone involved in supporting the            

Scarborough Teaching Alliance this year as we work to   

provide the best possible education for our communities 

through high quality teaching and learning.  
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